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“Go Timberwolves!” 
 
 
As we begin wrapping up the academic year, we are thrilled to see the tremendous growth in 
our students across all grade levels. There’s a real sense of excitement on campus as students 
reflect on their accomplishments and prepare for the transition into summer and beyond. Our 
biggest academic achievement this month was our egg drop challenge, that the middle and high 
school did. A massive amount of research and math went into making this happen, I am excited 
to report all eggs lived!! 
 
First and foremost, I’d like to extend a heartfelt thank you to our Archery team, Evan, John and 
James, Terri, and many many more, for their outstanding work on the Archery Trip. They had a 
great tournament, and students returned energized, sharing stories of new experiences and 
showing a renewed excitement for lifelong learning. 
 
We’re also proud to celebrate a major milestone for one of our seniors who recently passed his 
paraprofessional exam. This is a wonderful accomplishment, and we are excited to see where 
this path takes him in the future. 
 
A big thank you goes out to Ginger and Charlie for their time and dedication in working with our 
students on interview preparation and essential life skills. We’re equally grateful to the wonderful 
ladies of the Coffman Cove Library for joining us to help conduct mock interviews, giving 
students real-world experience and helping build their confidence. 
 
We also deeply appreciate Matt Gore for visiting our site and leading students through a video 
project centered on the Coffman Cove School. The students were highly engaged and 
enthusiastic about learning the filmmaking process and are eager to highlight the unique 
aspects of their school and town. 
 
Mike from Value Up came out and talked with our students about the importance of self-talk and 
positive influences in our lives! Thank you for coming out and supporting Coffman Cove! Lastly, 
we had several students enjoy High School Prom, thank you to all who helped put it on!  
 
Looking ahead, we are excited for several upcoming field trips and our participation in Stream 
Week. These events will offer meaningful hands-on learning experiences as we close out the 
semester. We are also preparing for our graduation ceremony, which will be held on May 30th 
at 5:00 p.m. here in Coffman Cove. We look forward to celebrating our graduates and their 
many accomplishments. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and encouragement of our students and school 
community.  
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